
UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
EASTERN DISTRICT OF NORTH CAROLINA 

306 E. MAIN STREET 
ELIZABETH CITY, NORTH CAROLINA 27909 

 
TERRENCE W. BOYLE 

DISTRICT JUDGE 

TELEPHONE: (252) 338-4033 
FACSIMILE: (252) 338-2471 

 

Dear Bar Member of the Eastern District of North Carolina: 
 
The Eastern District of North Carolina has long felt the commitment to create a strong pro bono 
program.  In an attempt to garner renewed interest in this important endeavor, we are reaching 
out to each member of this district to ask you to seriously consider either becoming a member of 
or renewing your membership on the pro bono panel.      
 
Included with this letter, we are attaching a pro bono interest form.  The form is a short 
questionnaire which would help the court pinpoint an area of interest a particular member might 
consider for pro bono work.  We would encourage you to join us in this critical aspect of our 
work as attorneys.  Becoming a member would not obligate you to any assignment, but would 
allow you to receive information about pro bono opportunities and to volunteer to assist parties 
who appear in this court without the aid of counsel.   
 
We hope you will consider this calling by taking a few minutes to complete and return the 
attached form. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

     
Terrence W. Boyle 


